
From: Jordan Daly
Sent: 27/09/2023 9:06:11 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Support for indoor cricket facility Lot 12 DP 249310

Good morning,

I’d just like to express my strong support for Lot 12 DP 249310. Cricket is a popular sport on
the northern beaches and this indoor facility will further support not just the existing cricketing
community, but will make it more accessible, enabling more people to participate in cricket.
This will contribute to the health and well being of the community as a whole

This facility will create another excellent community hub for people to come together and
connect through sport, while adding to the Northern Beaches strong cricket record with all
local clubs all the way up to Shires and Grade able to benefit

I strongly support this DA and hope that the many benefits it will bring to the community will
be enough to ensure its approval.

Kind Regards,
Jordan Daly

Kind Regards,
Jordan




